
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 

27th November 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 - Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
Since 2012, amazing people have put on their jazziest jumpers for one day in December and 
donated to Save the Children.  In 2020, Save the Children helped...45 million children across 
the world get the medicine, good food and education they need. 
 
We will be holding a Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 13th 
December, our Foodlinks Christmas meal day.  
 

This will be a non-uniform day and we would like to ask you for a contribution of £1 to raise 
funds for Save the Children.  Your donation could change a child’s life.  It could help them 
grow up healthy and safe, and get an education, so they can grow up to be who they want to 
be.  For more information please go to www.savethechildren.co.uk   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
Kate Haskins & Alice Rist 
PHSE Leaders 

 
 

http://www.savethechildren.co.uk/

